
 

Nevada Medicaid Updates Reimbursement of COVID-19 Vaccines 
 

Nevada Medicaid has updated the reimbursement rates for the 2023-2024 COVID-19 vaccine 
formulations. Pharmacies will now be reimbursed for the ingredient cost for recipients 19 years of age 
and older.   

 
For information on provider vaccine reimbursement rates, the Vaccine for Children (VFC) program, and 
incentive fees for COVID-19 vaccines, please refer to the sections under 5.4 of the Pharmacy Manual. 

 
Pharmacies can re-bill for updated reimbursement for claims with dates of service (DOS) on or after 
9/11/23. For instructions on re-billing claims, please refer to section 3.3.1 of the Pharmacy Manual 
titled Supported POS Transaction Types. 

 
 

Link to Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up Pharmacy Manual 
 

 

 
 

Note: Pharmacies must enroll in the Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program. VFC vaccines are provided at no cost to 
the provider by the Nevada State Health Division for recipients who are under 19 years of age. If the recipient is 
under 19 years of age, a zero-ingredient cost will be returned. Refer to above link to Pharmacy Manual for 
additional information. 
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https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/cms/nvm/static-assets/documents2/document/NV_Pharmacy_Manual.pdf

